
For publication in the Mt. Horeb Mail: 
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing - Town of Perry 

Tuesday, May 11, 2021 
Perry Town Hall, 10084 CTH A 

 7:30 PM 
 

Teleconference - 425-585-6272       access - 394-722-206   
 

Class B Liquor License Application  
 

 Laura and Brad Tisch, owners and operators of Munchkey Apples, 175 
Drammen Valley Road, Mt. Horeb, WI, have applied to the Town of Perry for a 
Class B liquor license, effective July 1, 2021.  
 This license application will be considered by the Town Board at the 
meeting to be held at the Town Hall on Tuesday, May 11, 2021.   
 

Mary L. Price, Clerk 
 

Publish: May 6, 2021.  


